
 

ROUTE 62 NUMBER CHANGE 
AND REROUTE IN WAIPIO AREA 

Effective: Sunday, 3/4/2018 
 

NEW ROUTE NUMBER – ROUTE 51 
Due to a new route numbering system, the Route 62 Honolulu-Wahiawa 
route number will be changed from “62” to “51”.   
The route will be known as ROUTE 51 HONOLULU-WAHIAWA. 
 

 

WAIPIO REROUTE 
The route will be modified in the Waipio neighborhood to provide convenient 
bus access for the community.  

Eastbound:  TheBus will travel the 
regular eastbound route to 
Kamehameha Hwy/Ka Uka Blvd, 
then continue left Ka Uka Blvd, 
right Ukee, right Waipio Uka, left 
Kamehameha Hwy, and then 
resume the regular eastbound 
route. 
 

Westbound:  TheBus will travel 
the regular westbound route to 
Kamehameha Hwy/Waipio Uka, 
then continue right Waipio Uka, left 
Ukee, left Ka Uka Blvd, right 
Kamehameha Hwy, and then 
resume the regular westbound 
route. 
 

New Bus Stops: 
Ukee St. + Opp. Palaiki St., #4601 
Ukee St. + Opp. Oli loop Makai, #4602 
Ukee St. +Waipio Uka St. Makai, #4603 
Ukee St. +Waipio Uka St. Mauka, #4604 
Ukee St. + Ka Uka Blvd., #4605 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

Mahalo for Riding TheBus! 
For schedule and route information: www.thebus.org or call 848-5555. 

 


